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315 West 11th Street, Pueblo, Colorado 81003 

www.pueblod60.org 

September 5, 2023 
 
Board of Education  
School District No. 60  
Pueblo CO 81003 
  
Attention: Ms. Barbara Clementi, Dr. Kathy DeNiro,  Mr. Thomas Farrell, Mr. Anthony Perko, 
                      Ms. Sandoval Tafoya 
  
Dear Board Members: 
  
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Education will meet for a special school board meeting 
on September 7, 2023 at the Administrative Services Center, 315 W. 11th Street, Arapahoe Room. 
Please bring your calendars to the meeting.   To ensure transparency of the Board’s proceedings, 
members of the public who want to view the meeting can access the live feed. 
 
2:00 pm – The Board of Education will meet in a work session to hear a presentation by the Pueblo Urban 
Renewal Authority on the Blocks on the Bluff Urban Renewal Project.  Following the PURA presentation, 
the Board will engage in discussion regarding the 2023 Colorado Association of School Boards 

(CASB) Proposed Resolutions. 

 
At the conclusion of the work session, the Board will be asked to take action to approve the Consent 
Agenda.   
 

Sincerely,  
Geri Patrone 
Secretary of the Board  
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